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Provider of GP out of hours services for Hertfordshire and urgent care centre at Hemel Hempstead announced
Herts Urgent Care - an organisation made up of local GPs - has been successful in its bid to provide out of hours GP and dental services for Hertfordshire it was announced today. 

Herts Urgent Care will become responsible for running out of hours services from 1 September this year, replacing the current arrangement where five different services operate in Hertfordshire.  The new arrangement will ensure a much more uniform and equitable service for patients requiring help from a GP or primary care clinician outside of their normal working hours.

As well as running the out of hours service, Herts Urgent Care has formed a partnership with West Hertfordshire Hospitals Trust and will become responsible for running the new urgent care centre (UCC) at Hemel Hempstead when it opens its doors in October this year.

The UCC at Hemel Hempstead will provide care for patients who arrive with accidental injuries and medical emergencies that do not need intensive or specialist care.  It will deal with approximately 65% of the people who currently attend the existing accident and emergency department at Hemel Hempstead. The UCC will include diagnostics and treatment areas for wound stitching, sprains and minor fractures. The service will be available to all patients who attend the facility and will not be dependent on registration with specific GP practices. 

Andrew Parker, Director of Primary Care at the Hertfordshire PCTs said, "I am delighted to announce that Herts Urgent Care will provide GP and dental out of hours services to the people of Hertfordshire from September this year.  Their bid demonstrated that they had excellent credentials and the procurement panel felt that Herts Urgent Care is well placed to provide the out of hours service across Hertfordshire."
"I am also very pleased that Herts Urgent Care has formed a partnership with West Hertfordshire Hospitals Trust to run the new urgent care centre in Hemel Hempstead", he added.

-------------------- ENDS --------------------

For more information contact the press office on 01923 281639/01707 369710
_____________

Note to editors

· Herts Urgent Care is a non profit making social enterprise run by local GPs and patient representatives.

· GP out of hours services run from Monday to Friday from 6.30pm to 8.00am, all weekend and on bank holidays
